

NEWSLETTER ISSUE 2 4th August 2023





We would like to acknowledge the traditional owners of the land the Wurundjeri People, and we pay our respects to the Elders, past, present and emerging.



The children explored magic in lots of different ways, from making wands using natural material like sticks and twigs outside, to making 3D unicorns, and pipe cleaner dragons! We have also run guided drawing sessions to encourage the children at "having a go" at creating their own magical drawings.



Week 3 - Dr Seuss

With book week fast approaching we gave the children an in sight to Dr Seuss. The books are endless, filled with rhyming fun and silliness. This week the children got fully involved in "Oh the places we will go", "Horton Hears a Whoo", "Fox in Sox" and of course the "Cat in the Hat". Educators and children alike embraced the fun and adapting our usual games to fit the theme.



Reminders:

- * All children MUST be signed in and out by the parent or guardian. Please do not drop children at the gate.
- * Please remember, even though there is construction to close the gate behind you.







